
 

 

 

 

  

 

Dear Parents,  

 

Happy New Year and a huge thank you for all your generosity and appreciation towards the team 

last term. We hope you had a joyous and relaxing break. Also, a very warm welcome to our new 

pupils and families.  

We have a very exciting term ahead of us. One of our topics will be focusing on Space, rockets and 

aliens – you may have already heard your child singing our new planet song. We will continue to 

teach phonics and maths daily and host our welly walk every Friday morning.  

We will once again host our parents meetings. This is a great opportunity for you to meet with your 

child’s key worker, talk about their learning and development, and discuss future targets.  

The dates for these meetings are as follows: 

Ladybirds Parent Meetings Tuesday 19th March  

Caterpillars Parent Meetings Wednesday 20th March  

Dragonfly Parent Meetings Thursday 21st March  

 

All parents should have now received the link for 2simple. Please continue to add to this as part of 

your child’s learning journey.  

The team are always happy to help and provide you with as much information as possible. You are 
always welcome to come and talk to us. 
 
Should you require any additional information you can contact: 
 
Telephone: 0161 696 8600 
Email: smahon@burygrammar.com 
            choward@burygrammar.com  
 
 
Kind regards 
 
Miss S Mahon 
 

 

 

mailto:smahon@burygrammar.com
mailto:choward@burygrammar.com

